
SHARDA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

CLASS - 

 Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As the journey for the new session (2024-25) begins let's make it smooth with 
the following instructions. 

1) Send your ward in proper uniform. 
2) Send one extra pair of clothes with a handkerchief. 
3) Send a lunch box and water bottle. 
4) Submit two passport size photos of each parent and child. 
5)  Send all books, notebooks and stationary items to be kept in school. 
6) Fill the page no-3 and 5 of the school almanacs respectively. 
7) The child should carry his/her almanac daily to school. 
8) Label each and every item of your ward. 

 

# English notebook (2) should be covered with red paper. 

# Hindi notebook (2) should be covered with green paper. 

# Maths notebook (2) should be covered with blue paper. 

# Test notebook (3 in 1) should be covered with yellow paper. 

 

WISHING YOU ALL A SUCCESSFUL NEW ACADEMIC SESSION! 
(2024-25) 

Regards 

Shweta Pareek 


